
 
 

 

Friends of Minerva event –  Mothers’ Day 
Shop 

Friday 28th March 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Friends of Minerva is a parent volunteer run group which raises money for all the children at 
Minerva Primary Academy.  By supporting an event you are helping to support wider 
opportunities for all children. 
 
On Friday 28th March children across the school will be invited to go a Mothers’ Day shop 
during the school day. This shop will be in school and run by Friends of Minerva. At the shop 
children will be able to choose a prewrapped gift that will be bring home at the end of the 
day.  
 
All gifts will cost £3. If you would like your child to buy a gift please provide £3 in a named 
envelope. Class teachers will collect the money first thing in the morning and keep it safe 
until it is time to visit the shop. Please provide the correct change. 
 
Thank you in advance to the parent volunteers who give up their time to ensure these 
events can take place.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Friends of Minerva and Mrs Shaw 
  



 
 

 
 

Mothers’ Day Shop 

Friday 8th March 2024 
 

Please provide £3 in a named 
envelope. 

 
Friends of Minerva will be selling wrapped gifts for children to 

buy during the school day. 

 
 


